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Dear ZELC Parents, 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and healthy.  We’d like to take this opportunity 
to let you know that we miss seeing our students’ sweet faces every day and wish we would have 
had the opportunity to wish them well with warm hugs and “Have a great summer!” farewells. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work together during this time. Under the 
circumstances, our teachers and staff have been grateful for opportunities to share with them 
our love through heartfelt greetings and bedtime read-aloud stories on Facebook, links to 
learning resources on our district webpage, and messages via Remind 101.    
 
With the Governor’s announcement of school closure through the end of the academic school 
year, our district is providing more at-home learning opportunities for our students. Please visit 
our district’s at-home learning page to view Zachary Early Learning Center’s resources. ZELC 
teachers have created videos of activities and additional resources for the practice of skills 
important for Kindergarten readiness.  These activities and resources are optional but shared and 
organized in a way that you may find helpful yet enjoyable as you work with your child at home. 
You and your child can work at a flexible pace; however, new sets of learning opportunities will 
be shared weekly to ensure a variety of fresh activities.  
 
We have included a video link to assist you in navigating the online resources on the Zachary 
Community School District’s website. 
 
In addition to the Pre-K Home Learning Lessons created by ZELC Pre-K teachers, Frog Street, 
ZCSD’s Pre-K curriculum, is offering families free at-home access to research-proven learning 
resources.  You will be prompted to register with your personal email address. The information 
on how to access these resources is also found on our district’s at-home learning page under the 
heading of the school name. Once you get this section, you will then click on Pre-K Platforms.   
 
If you have any questions regarding any learning activities or how to access these resources, feel 
free to contact your child’s teacher by email for support.  Please know that we are all available 
and happy to assist you as your child continues to grow and to help prepare them for 
Kindergarten.   
  
Sincerely, 
Kelli Day, Principal 
Lorrie Wax, Assistant Principal 
 
 

https://zacharyschools.org/departments/academics/student-support-services/at-home-resources/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p8FYDrLlqK8
https://zacharyschools.org/departments/academics/student-support-services/at-home-resources/





